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Monday 22nd January 2024

Latest News!

As part of our continued
drive to further strengthen
communication with home
and school, we will be
launching a Nene Valley
‘School News' app.

The app will be a quick way
for our parents fo access
information about school
life.

Initially, the app will give
parents information on:
news stories, the weekly
update newsletter, letters
sent home and term dates.

See below the link for
information on
downloading the app:

School News App

Nene Valley Award Winners

EYFS/KEY STAGE 1

Robins Kumar
Wrens Presiyan
Puffins Esme
Cuckoos Zoe

Nightingales Penelope

Young Voices

ATTENDANCE

Robins 99.02%
Wrens 96.52%
Puffins 97.67%
Cuckoos 99.33%
Nightingales  98.67%
Skylarks 98.33%
Swallows 96.33%
Swifts 95.33%
Doves 93.87%
Owls 96.00%
Ravens 95.07%
School 96.87%

Children from the choir had
a wonderful fime at *Young
Voices' last Friday.

They were exceptionally well
behaved and represented
the school beautifully

throughout the trip to the O2.

A big thank you to all of the
staff and parents that gave
up their time to ensure the
children had a wonderful
experience.

Playground project:
The playground development

project is well under way and the
children and staff are extremely

excited to see the finished
project.

Click the link to view the
progress:

Playground Project

KEY STAGE 2
Skylarks Mia
Swallows Ayaan
Swifts Rodrigo
Doves Sienna
Owls Oscar
Ravens Maciej

Dates for your Diary

19th — 2314 February
Half Term

Friday 1st March
Secondary School
National Offer Day

29t March - 16t April
Easter Holidays



https://www.nenevalleyprimary.net/page/?title=School+News+App&pid=258&action=saved
https://www.nenevalleyprimary.net/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=66

